
An Intermodal Transportation Center (ITC) is a transportation 
hub that enables people to transfer comfortably and conve-
niently between transportation modes such as regional bus, lo-
cal transit, car sharing services (like Zipcar), bicycling, walking, 
and a variety of other transportation options. An ITC can also 
serve as an activity center and an economic driver in a com-
munity. Southwest Region Planning Commission (SWRPC) is 
conducting a feasibility study on how such a facility may ben-
efit Keene and the Region.

If you’d like to learn more, you’re invited to explore the project 
posters that will be on display in the atrium of the Keene Public 
Library from January 28th to February 4th. The posters will illus-
trate how different scenarios of future growth in the Keene area 
could affect the built environment, transportation options, and 
ITC design. SWRPC staff will be available on-site for informal 
discussion about the study on February 4th from 3:00 to 6:00 
p.m. A short presentation will follow from 6:00 to 7:00 p.m. in 
the library auditorium, located in the basement.

For more information about the study, please visit www.swrpc.
org/ITC. You can also contact Todd Horner or J.B. Mack of  
Southwest Region Planning Commission at (603) 357-0557 
or via email at thorner@swrpc.org or jbmack@swrpc.org.
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